
Presbiterio de Matanzas 
Matanzas, 28 de mayo de 2024 

Presbítera Pastora Susan Rose 
Presbítera Pastora Julie Higbee 

Dear sisters in Christ, 

"Grace and peace be multiplied in the knowledge of God and of our 
Lord Jesus" (2 Peter 1:2). 

Our Presbytery appreciates and is infinitely grateful for the visit of 
Brother Presbytery of St. Augustine. Through their presence and 
exchange in the congregations they visited, they shared much of the 
hope and love of Christ, as expressed by the leaders and pastors of 
these communities. 

We are also grateful for the shared help, which has been destined to 
support pastoral families, which in the midst of the difficult and deep 
crisis that the country is experiencing, continue faithful to the 
vocation and commitment to work in the work that God has entrusted 
to them together with the people of Cuba. 

Without further ado, I am grateful to you, in our common Lord Jesus 
Christ, 

PP. Anays Noda Linares 
Moderadora del Presbiterio de Matanzas. 
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